
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Whyte for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 November 2018  

  In a recent response to my request for an update on an 

Active Travel project in Inverleith Ward I was told  

“the level of staff resources currently available is insufficient 

to manage our entire Active Travel programme.  As a result, 

we have had to suspend work on a number of projects …” 

Question  Given that Active Travel is a priority for the Council and 10% 

of the Transport Budget has been allocated to progress it 

can the Convenor please provide a full list of the Transport 

projects that  

a) have been suspended,  

b) whether they are Active Travel or another category of 

project (e.g. junction safety improvements or parking),  

c) the date they were suspended,  

d) the date of any consultation that has been undertaken 

and the date that work is expected to recommence? 

Answer   
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